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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
NOTICE TO OWNER / LESSEE – Amy Gillett Bikeway (Stage 4): Survey 
Investigation works. 
 
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department), in conjunction with the Adelaide 
Hills Council, is undertaking investigations for the proposed extension of the Amy Gillett Bikeway 
from Mount Torrens to Birdwood (Stage 4). 
 
From Wednesday, 23 March to late April 2022, weather permitting, survey works will be 
undertaken to assist in the development of this investigation.  
 
The majority of the surveys will be undertaken Mondays to Fridays between 7am and 5pm, 
with some Saturdays and Sundays during this period.  
 
The majority of the surveys will be undertaken within the existing rail corridor but may also require 
a survey team to work along the fence line inside your property. The investigations will be non-
intrusive with no alteration to your property. Access to your property will be maintained at all times 
during the works.  
 
As part of the works, the surveyors may: 
 

• carry hand-held surveying equipment and tripods onto your land; 

• access an area on your property near the investigation site; and, 

• view the land and nearby infrastructure to understand the topography of the area. 
 
The locations selected for survey works do not necessarily correspond to areas that will be 
impacted by the project in the final design.  
 
The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are 
undertaken. 
 
Should you have any concerns or questions regarding the surveys or access to your property, 
please call 1300 794 880 or email:  dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au quoting reference number 
#18423815. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team 
 
March 2022 

77 Grenfell Street 
Adelaide.SA 5000 
 
GPO Box 1533 
Adelaide.SA 5001 
 
Telephone: 08 8343 2222 
Facsimile: 08 8343 2768 
 

ABN   92 366 288 135 
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